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O one First National Plaz,, Chic'go, Ilknois
Commonwealth Edison

Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

June 5, 1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Zion Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2
Integrated Containment Leak Rate
NRC Docket Nos. 50-295 and 50-304

Dear Mr. Denton:

Jan Norris of your office has requested information
regarding the software used to perform Zion Station's Integrated
Leak Rate test. The software used in these tests was developed by
onsite personnel. The Volumetrics Corporation provided none of this
material. Zion Station utilizes Volumetrics equipment for
containment data acquisition.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter,
please contact this office.

Very truly yours,

P. C. LeBlond
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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cc: Region III Inspector - Zion
J. A. Norris - NRR
G. N. Wright - State of Ill.
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